
 

 

             
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 3rd April 
 
Dear Pupils of Western Primary School, 
 
You are invited to join us on Friday 25th April to participate in a Great Western Bake Off! 
 

Each baker is required to make their cake or sweet treat at home ahead of time and then bring them into 
school on the morning of Friday 25th April.  
 

The bakers will be judged by our DT SUCCESS team, who will have guidance from a local professional baker. 
The judging criteria is as follows: taste, creativity and consistency. Judges will provide feedback for all our 
bakers. 
 

Once all the judging is done, everyone will have the opportunity to taste the baked goods after school at 
our Bake Sale where slices will be sold.  
 

Please note: as these items are homemade, be aware that all items may contain allergens. 
 

There are plenty of opportunities for prizes from cookbooks, vouchers and even an apron for our Star 
Baker! We will have one winner from EYFS/KS1, one winner from KS2 and then one overall winner.  
 

If you would like to participate with your sweet treat, you are also asked to provide a recipe for your bake as 
well as a photo of you baking it at home. We MUST have a recipe, so we know what ingredients have been 
used. We also want to use the recipes to make a Great Western Recipe Book.  
 

There are no nuts or peanuts allowed (including ground almond and essence or similar). Other than that, 
there are no rules. Be as creative as you wish! 
 

Please sign up via Arbor School Shop if you would like to join in. The cost for entering is £1. All money 
raised, including money from the bake sale will go towards DT resources in school to enhance learning 
opportunities.  
 

The deadline for signing up is Tuesday 23rd April. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Miss Harker and the DT SUCCESS Team


